
Notes on an Extraordinary meeting of  

Compton Dando Parish Council held on the 12th April 2021 at 9.30pm 

PRESENT: D Drury (Chair), P Paget, A Dawes (AD), T Butler (TD), H Maggs (HM), B ter Haar (BT)  

IN ATTENDANCE: S Smith (Clerk), A Singleton (Ward Councillor)  

 

Apologies for absence: None 

Due to the mourning period for HRH Prince Philip, the Duke of Edinburgh, no formal 

minutes could be made of this meeting. 

The Clerk was DELEGATED power to make the decision on the comments submitted on the 

planning application 20/03508/VAR – Manor Farm Buildings, Chewton Road Chewton 

Keynsham, Bristol. 

A discussion took place by the Councillors and the following comments were submitted to 

Bath & NE Somerset Council Development Management Department: 

The variation is an improvement but the style of fencing is more urban than rural and is not 

suited to the rural setting. 

The hedge would be more suited to the rural environment if it was planted with mixed native 

species. 

According to Parish Online maps, the lamp post (008), should be outside the boundary of the 

property, but appears to now be incorporated within the boundary of the property. 

 

 

 


